Transparency in Coverage Rule
Effective July 1, 2022

On November 12, 2020, the Departments of Health and Human Services, Labor and the

Treasury finalized the Transparency in Coverage Rule that requires group health plans to post machine-
readable files that include negotiated payment rates for in-network providers and historical allowed
amounts and billed charges for out-of-network providers. Data in the machine-readable files will be
updated monthly.

The below links for machine-readable files relate to the company sponsored health care plans for the
Northwestern Mutual Life Insurance Company.

To link to the machine-readable files for UMR, click on the following URL: https://transparency-in-
coverage.uhc.com/

To link to the machine-readable files for Centivo, click on the following URL: https://centivo.com/39-
0509570/
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